
From:   TATSUYA NAKAGAWA   

To:   Jose Trevino   
Date:   October 25, 2011

Subject:   FCC file number 0240-EX-ML-2011
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Thank you for your reply.

The answer letter concerning your question was sent.   
(file : Letter about additional application.pdf)

regards,


